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Dear committee: 

The Oregon Health Authority already has far too much power and should NOT be 

dictating a scope of practice for anyone. People should be allowed to seek whatever 

approach to their own health. Allowing only 1 kind of medicine is a brutality on 

mankind. There are several approaches to any one problem. We even have a saying 

for that (several ways to skin a cat) But if Oregon is allowed to dictate only their 

way.....then we will be only a dictatorship with many people people seeking now 

illegal means of health care. Do you want vitamins to be outlawed? Ridiculous isn't 

it? But that is where this is headed.  Please use logic and oppose this inane bill. This 

bill and its author need to be tossed out for being bad and shameful. 

Thank you, 

Concerned citizen who votes and researches. 


